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James S. Hogg Middle School offers the Middle Years Programme for students in grades six 

through eight. The MYP Programme is open to all students, regardless of previous educational 

experience, and is an extension of Hogg’s mission to promote the development of world citizens.   

 

At James S. Hogg Middle School, we believe all students who wish to challenge themselves both 

academically and personally should be offered the opportunity. Therefore, students are not 

required to take an entrance exam. There is no minimum standardized test score, grade point 

average, or subject grade required. For a student to participate fully in the MYP, he or she is 

automatically considered an MYP scholar upon enrolling at Hogg. 
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